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The next Australian Implementation Conference will be held in Sydney, 17 & 18 September 
2014. 

 The AIC 2014, will build on the successes of  the inaugural AIC held in Melbourne in 2012, where we 
brought together more than 400 researchers, policy-makers, practitioners, community and 

organisational leaders from the health, education and human services sectors.

"The 2012 Australian Implementation Conference completely transformed the way that I think about 
the work that I do" - Health Coordinator, Sydney

Register and/or submit an abstract (closing 4 May 2014) now, to be a part of the

2nd Biennial Australian Implementation Conference 2014

"Solving Complex Implementation Problems"

17 & 18 September 2014

Sheraton on the Park, Sydney

Registrations and the call for abstracts are now open. 

We invite you to visit the conference website for a wrap of the 2012 activities, to check out the 
new program themes and find out how your organisation can become a partner at  this event.

Are you on twitter? Follow the event via @AIC2014 and #AIC14

The Parenting Research Centre (PRC) and the Australian Research Alliance for Children and Youth 
(ARACY), will be once again co-hosting these vital discussions.

ARACY members will receive a $100 discount off the full conference registration fee.  Not a member? 
It's free to join visit www.aracy.org.au

Sent by the Australian Research Alliance for Children and Youth (ARACY) the 
Conference Managers, in partnership with the Parenting Research Centre (PRC).
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